
 
 
 
 

 
Date: 9th November 2023 

Email:  

Dear, 
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 231012. 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

 
Please can I ask how I can find out more about the procurement of vehicle 
screen wash for the South East Coast Ambulance Service? 

 
Our workshop managers audit consumables on a monthly basis and order from local 
providers as required. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


